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Subject:  
Please consider a no parking sign from the telephone pole to the corner of N. Charles Street on the west side of 
the street, at the north side of intersection with College Avenue. This area is across the street from 109 N. Charles 
Street. 

 
Details:  
3/6/2023. This item was brought forward by Ald. Moltzan as a referral to install no parking on the west side of N. 
Charles Street from E. College Avenue to Alley 67. Engineering staff have reviewed this request and do not have 
an issue of installing no parking on the west side of N. Charles Street from E. College Avenue to Alley 67 which will 
connect to existing no parking on the west side of N. Charles Street all the way up to McCall Street.  
 
4/3/2023. Ald. Moltzan followed up with Randal STEM regarding this referral. Randall STEM requested this change 
not take place until school is done for the year (June 8th/9th).  

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing two (2) no parking signs would be around $50 and covered by the 2023 Building and Grounds 
Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends the approval to install the no parking on the west side of N. Charles 
Street from E. College Avenue to Alley 67. 

 
 


